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PRESS CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
The board of directors (the “Board”) of A8 Digital Music Holdings Limited (the “Company”)  
has noticed that there were press articles stating that Qihoo 360 Technology Co., Ltd. 
(“Qihoo 360”, NYSE:QIHU) has the intention to a takeover bid for the company on a 
consideration of USD 200 million recently.  
 
The company hereby clarified that the company has not received any takeover bid from 
Qihoo 360. The company insisted on its layout in the music and mobile Internet Industry. The 
Company will fucus on providing value to the user, and prompt the company to an rapid, 
sustained development in the future. 
 
Shareholders and potential investors of the Company are advised to exercise caution in 
dealing in the Shares. 
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